
  ATTACHMENT III 

From: christinacldrn < >  
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 4:52 PM 
To: Kimberly De Land <Kimberly.DeLand@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: KHCG  
 
Hi Kimberly,  
 
With much regret, due to my complicated pregnancy, I will have to step off as one of the members of 
KHCG. I really thought I could attend to last night’s meeting, sorry!  
 
-Christina Cabrera  
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